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New play equipment        Community feedback

New play equipment and shade sails will be 
installed at South Head Parklands as identified in 
the Parks and Open Space Strategy 2019 – 2026 
and Capital Works Program 2020/2021. 

The upgrades will improve the park assets to meet 
community recreation needs and expectations and 
is in keeping with Council’s infrastructure 
standards. Existing play equipment will be 
incorporated into this upgrade. 

The community has expressed the need for more 
play equipment in the park, play equipment that 
caters for a wider range of ages and shade over the 
play equipment.  

This project will ensure this park is in line with 
community expectation. 

 

 



 

 
 

Equipment 

This park upgrade will result in the development of 
three separate play areas to cater for children of all 
ages.  

Toddler Play Area - new pieces of play equipment 
including a new slide, swings with a ‘joey’ seat, 
chimes panel, little train (pictured), play hut and 
play fort will cater for pre-school age children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Junior Play Area - an all-abilities spinner, double 
swing and climbing and slide set (pictured below) 
will be aimed at primary age children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senior Play Area - a 6-metre tower (pictured on 
first page) and spinning orb will be provided for 
older children.  

 

Access 

During the project there will be no access to the 
existing playground for safety reasons. At times 
there may also be no access to the shelters and 
some of the nearby pathways. Access to the toilets 
will remain. 
 
Funding 

The South Head Parklands playground is a joint 
initiative of Bundaberg Regional Council and the 
Queensland Government. 
 
Next steps  

Friday 21 May – 
Thursday 27 
May 2021 
 

Friday 28 May – 
Wednesday 30 
June 2021 

By the end of 
June/July 
2021 
 

 
Contractors will 
fence off site 
and undertake 
site preparation 
 

 
Playground, 
shade sail and 
softfall 
installation 

 
Playground  
re-opens 
weather 
permitting 

 

Please contact Council if you require additional 
information about any aspects of the project.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information 
Call us on 1300 883 699  
Email: parksadministration@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
Operational Supervisor: Carla Colasimone  
Division 6 Councillor Cr Tanya McLoughlin: 0437 925 584 
Portfolio Councillor: Cr Wayne Honor 0488 539 224 


